FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Katherine Harris ’
Secretaryrof State

February 16, 2000

David Stephens
3420 Riverland Road
Fi. Lauderdale, FL 33312 |
SUBJECT: CUSTOM DOOR SHOP OF FLORIDA, INC.
Ref. Number: P99000016932
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Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314



David Stephens
o 3420 Riverland Road FILED
' Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312 _ :
(954) 5844900 @ fax (954) 587-4920 00 APR -3 PH 2: 28

SECRETARY OF STATE
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA

December 27, 1999

Department of State
Division of Corporations
P.O.Box 6327
Tallahassee, FI. 32314

Re: Custom Door Shop of Florida, Inc.
Corporate #: P95000016932

Dear Sir,

Please be advised that as of September 1, 1999 I no longer maintained my position as Vice
President, Secretary, and Treasurer of the above referenced corporation. Also note the correct
spelling of my last name to be Stephens and NOT Stevens as listed.

Upon review of the online corporate records I realized that the company failed to submit the
required documentation as they stated. Please accept this letter as personal notification of the
corporate update.

Your prompt attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated and should you have any
questions or require any additional information, please feel free to contact me,




